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Date: 17 May, 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our residential trip to Inverclyde is fast approaching and we are aware the information session was 
October 2023, we wanted to provide a reminder of the kit list required for the trip away. Please see 
below: 
 
Clothing 

• Shorts & t-shirts (enough for the duration of their stay) 
• Joggers and warm jumpers 
• Hats, scarves and gloves (weather dependent) 
• Change of clothes for evening activities 
• Waterproof jacket 
• Trainers (1 pair minimum) 
• Outdoor shoes/wellies 
• Towel  
• Pyjamas 
• Underwear & socks 

 
Toiletries 

• Tooth brush & toothpaste 
• Shower gel & shampoo 
• General toiletries 

 
Other items: 

• Backpack 
• Water bottle 
• Sunglasses 
• Suntan lotion (weather dependent)  
• Glasses (if applicable) 
• Any medication (i.e. inhalers etc.) 

 
No cash will be required for this trip as the children will receive items from a tuck shop which has 
already been prepaid.  
 
If any parent is struggling financially to provide any of the above items for the trip, then 
please contact the school office. You will be treated with confidentiality and we will see 
what we can do to help. 
 
No technology should be packed (phones, smartwatches, tablets, laptops etc). This is an outdoor 
activities week, so it will do them good to be unattached from technology for a few days. If any 
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pupil breaks this rule and brings a device, this will be confiscated and returned to their 
parent / carer on return.    
 
Daily updates will be posted on X (formerly Twitter) and the Friends of Bankhead Facebook page, 
so you can see what we are up to! 
 
We know the children will have a great time away with their friends and that you will enjoy the 
peace and quiet for a few days. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Duncan & Miss Magee    (Class Teachers) 
 


